
VILLAGE OF NEW GLARUS 
MEETING OF THE NEW GLARUS PUBLIC LIBRARY BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
New Glarus Village Hall – Board Room 
319 2nd Street, New Glarus WI 53574 

 
Wednesday, June 15, 2022 - 7:00 P.M. 

 
AGENDA 
 

1. Call to Order: Vice President Suzi Janowiak called the meeting to order at 7:02 P.M. 
Those present, in addition to Janowiak, were trustees Beth Blahut, Daniel Ramirez, Jody 
Hoesly, Shelly Truttmann, Director Amy Trumble, and Assistant Library Director Erica 
Loeffelholtz. Village Liaison Henry Janisch joined the meeting at 7:11. Absent: President 
Linda Hiland. 

2. Approval of Agenda:  Truttmann moved to approve the agenda. 2nd by Ramirez. Motion 
carried. 

3. Comments & Questions from the Public: None. 
4. Discussion: Library Building Project Update: Prior to the Board meeting, Linda Hiland 

spoke to Bonnie Klassy from the Swiss Church; they discussed setting up a meeting 
between the church’s ad hoc committee and the Library Board in July to discuss the 
Zwingli site. Library Board trustees will send Hiland questions about the potential building 
site to assist her in preparing for the meeting. 

      5.  New Business: 
      6.  Bills and Finance Report: 
    A. Bills were presented and approved as follows: 
  $ 3,0423.25 dated May 27, 2022 

$ 2,500.37 dated June 14, 2022 
    B.  Financial statement 
      7.  Director’s Report: See attached. 
      8.  Approval of Minutes: 
       A.  May 16, 2022: Janisch made a motion to approve the minutes.  

2nd by Truttmann. Motion carried. 
       B.  May 18, 2022: Truttmann made a motion to approve the minutes.  

2nd by Ramirez. Motion carried. 
                  C.  June 1, 2022: Truttmann made a motion to approve the minutes.  

2nd by Ramirez. Motion carried. 
      9.  Reports / Discussion / Consideration: 
      A.  Administration 

•  CFSW Financial Report: Hoesly and Truttmann will soon meet to discuss the 
data transfer to BOX.  

                 B.  Communication Team: A press release to introduce the new director will go to 
the paper soon. 

      C.  Grants Team: Folk Art painting & drawing workshop will be on June 22-using 
extra materials purchased through a Community Foundation grant. The original 
grant was for the “Mapping Our Community” art project and there were leftover 
materials. 

     D.  Partnership Team: Nothing to report. 
     E.  Village Board Liaison: Nothing to report. 
     F.  Friends of the Library: There’s a fundraiser underway selling Kwik Trip gift cards. 
     G.  President’s Report: No report this month. 

   10.   Adjournment: Janowiak adjourned the meeting at 7:19 P.M. 



 
 

 

Director’s Report – June 10, 2022 
Erica Loeffelholtz  & Amy Trumble 

 

Pioneer Churches of Wisconsin Presentation 

Michael Cooney, author of the recently released book Pioneer Churches of Wisconsin, is 

tentatively scheduled to give a presentation on his book on Thursday, September 8th at 5:30 PM 

in the community room.  While there may be some reference to "praying, singing and preaching" 

there will also be "fighting, heresy, and struggles of all kinds," including colorful and informative 

stories that offer insight into the settlement of Wisconsin.  We had initially hoped to host the 

event in the log church at the historical village, but given the presenter’s technical needs, it will 

work better to host the event here.  The historical society will still partner with us on promoting 

the event.  

 

Kwik Trip Fundraiser 

The Friends of the Library kicked off the Kwik Trip Fundraiser on June 2nd and we have been 

selling ten dollar Kwik Trip gift cards at the desk.  Friends members purchased ten cards to sell 

outside of the library.  In addition, we have sold fourteen cards to patrons in the library.  Off the 

top we earn $.50 per card and an additional ten percent on cards used for in store purchases.  

Cards can be used in Wisconsin, Minnesota, and Iowa.  Great for coffee, breakfasts on the go, 

or Kwik Trip take home meals.  The fundraiser is being promoted on the NGPL Facebook and at 

the front desk.   

 

Phased reopening 

Last week we started tracking the number of patrons coming in between 5pm and 7pm, Monday 

through Wednesday.   This will help establish the value of evening hours and will aid in the 

decision-making and timing of the phased reopening in the evenings.  It is the current plan to 

add more evening hours once a new clerk is hired.  Tracking visits will provide more information 

on which to base future decisions. 

 

  



 
 

 



May 2022 Financial Report 

 

 


